
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

Date: 12/18/2022 6:19:12 PM

Subject: Extreme weather response

Good evening Mayor and Council,

 

I understand that you may be receiving questions from members of the public regarding services for individuals 

sheltering outdoors, given the very cold temperatures forecast for the next 48-72 hours.  I can confirm that we have 

two warming centres open in the DTES tonight (Aboriginal Front Door at 390 Main across the street from Carnegie 

Community Centre and Powell St Getaway at 450 E Hastings).  There are also warming centres activated in Fairview, 

Downtown, Mt Pleasant and Marpole.  All 5 of the extreme weather shelters in Vancouver (approx. 100 spaces) are 

open as well. 

 

First responders are also monitoring closely for individuals at risk due to exposure. 

 

If you have any questions on this topic, please let me know.

 

Best,

Paul

 

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 

Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

 

 

Cl YOF 
VA CO VER 




